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October 5, 2023 

October 8—Stewardship Campaign 2023 
“Do You Got that Joy” Philippians 4: 10-20 

 

     What do you think of when you hear the word 

“stewardship?” The obvious answer is money but believe it 

or not, there is more to stewardship than just money 

especially when it used in the context of a church. People 

offer their gifts, tithes, and offerings to our church trusting 

us to be good “stewards” of what we have received from 

them. 

 Our Scripture reading from Philippians may not 

sound like a stewardship passage. But if we look closely, we 

can see Paul thanking the Philippians for their financial 

support especially when none of the other churches in the 

surrounding region  anything. 

 This Sunday, we will be starting our Stewardship 

series, and it will go through Sunday, October 29th . We will 

have some videos from members here in relation to the 

themes for this years’ series—time, talents, and treasures. 

And we will look for ways that those themes can help 

Bascomb grow and move toward the church God wants us 

to be. 

Bascomb Family & Friends 

Outreach/Event Shirts 

Available 

Ryan and Libby Kasper have de-

signed shirts to wear at Bascomb 

outreach/ events. Here is a sam-

ple of what they will look like.  

The QR Code will take you to the 

order form as well as clicking on 

the shirt image.  Contact Ryan or 

Libby for details or questions.   

UWF Meeting Update 

UWF will NOT meet in  

October. We will meet on 

our regular day on        

November 14th.  

We are collecting stamps for our 

Stewardship Campaign.  Please 

consider  donating stamps. Simply 

place in the collection plate on 

Sunday. Contact Scott or Lynn  

Nolan for details.  

From  

 October 8th—

November 5th 

We will combine our Contemporary and Traditional 

Services and have One Service at 10AM, please join us!  

Stamp Donations 
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Visit Our  
Thrift Store! 

9550 Main Street 
Woodstock, GA 30188 

678-324-7937 
Tuesday – Friday 

10:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Saturday, 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Volunteers needed! If you are available to help, contact Susan Austin at 
BascombMissionThrift@gmail.com. 

Food Pantry needs: Canned Meats & Fruit, Hearty Soups 

Contact China Allmon if interested. 

ChinaAllmon@gmail.com 

Wednesday October 18th at 

11:30AM in the Fellowship 

Hall. Bring your lunch, drinks &      

desserts provided. There will 

be a Guest Speaker. Contact 

Cyndee Fetzer for details.  

Sunday October 15th at 

8:30AM in the Fellowship 

Hall. All men are welcome! 

Contact Steve Boggs for 

details.  

We need many trunks for our 

annual trunk or treat. Please 

consider decorating your trunk 

this year. We also need candy 

donations. Contact China 

Allmon for details.  

UMM BBQ—Oct 14th, 11AM-2PM 

Place your orders by Oct. 8th, Whole Pork Butt $50.00. 

Bring your family for a BBQ Plate lunch $10.00 each.    

Contact Steve Petrus for details.  

Trunk or Treat—Oct. 21st, 5-7PM Super Seniors Luncheon 

UMM Breakfast 
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Bascomb Preschool Planning Scholastic Book Fair 

Mark your calendars for the week of October 16-20 when the preschool will host a fair    

downstairs in the big room! Shopping will be open during the hours of 8:30-10:00 and at 1:00 

to 2:00 each day (Monday-Friday). The preschool will also open the book fair for shopping 

during the Sunday before the fair opens to the preschool, so check it out on October 15 after 

the 10:00 a.m. service. 

Bascomb Preschool is able to acquire books and classroom materials with the ‘scholastic     

dollars’ that we earn at our fairs. Check out our ‘enrichment classroom’ that is filled with toys 

and manipulatives that the children can use to enrich their classroom experiences that they 

receive at BUMP. Also, the Bascomb Preschool library now has over 2000 books in its             

inventory, most of which were earned through Scholastic book fair sales. 

October Happenings at Bascomb Preschool 

The preschool will hold its annual Fall Craft and Pumpkin auction during October. The preschool 

parents volunteer to provide hand made items that will be up for Auction starting on Oct. 11 @ 

9am and ending Oct. 25th at 1:15pm. 

This is the school’s biggest fundraiser of the year, and proceeds will go toward the purchases of 

playground chips to keep the area at the proper fall to depth ratio. These chips are typically in 

need of replenishing after about 2-3 years. 

Also, you may see the parking lot decorated with trunks once again, this time on the morning of 

October 31st when the preschool students will celebrate with each other and their families 

when parent volunteers set up their trunks for trick or treating for our BUMP children. 


